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Public Service Announcement 

 

November 4, 2015 

 

 

DPS will conduct additional brush and yard waste collection the rest of this 

week and next week, during the evenings. Residents are encouraged to 

review the program regulations on the City website, at www.oneonta.ny.us. 

 

Residents may opt to drop off brush and yard waste at the DPS yard by first 

checking in at the Central Garage office, 18 Silas Lane, M-F 8:30am-3:30pm 

(except holidays). 

 

Further collection will continue as needed until Thanksgiving. The final round 

of citywide collection is tentatively scheduled for the week of November 30
th

, 

but may change as weather dictates. Another PSA will be issued prior to this 

final collection period. 

 

For questions, please call the Department of Public Service at (607) 432-2100. 


